
FPT University is a young private university that has been in operation for
only 15 years. Nevertheless, the university has always focused on
providing support to its students in the form of financial aids. Each
year, the scholarships and loans funded for students before entering
FPTU account for 10% of total revenue coming fromtheir tuition fees.

iGO Club has set up many charity programs
to help unfortunate people have a better
life.
Therefore, iGo was also honored as the
Excellent Club in Fall 2021 and Spring 2022
and as the Community Club in Spring2022.
On December 5, 2021, iGo Club received the
national volunteeraward in 2021.

iGo Club

actions of employees

have taken actions
under SDG 1 – No poverty

actions of FPT 
University students
have taken actions

under SDG 1 – No poverty
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Trang Ngo charity program

The charity program called “Trang Ngo” held at Quynh Hoa Charity
Vocational Training Center in Thanh Tri district, Hanoi on September
11th, 2022, has brought meaningful gifts to disabled children and
homeless people. Desire to help disabled people to have a more
comfortable life, the iGo club supported Quynh Hoa center 30
mooncakes, 100 snack packs, and an amount of money (over 5
million VNĐ). Besides, we had a chance to make friends, play some
fun games and sing together.

Time: July 1st 2022

Venue: Vil lage 5, Thach Hoa Commune, Thach 
That District, Hanoi

Donation Amount: 10,100,000VND

Difficult Life Situation: Injured her right eye 
and urgently needed a corneal transplant

Time: July 1st 2022

Venue: Vil lage 5, Thach Hoa Commune, Thach 
That District, Hanoi

Donation Amount: 12,770,000VND

Difficult Life Situation: Injured her right eye and 
urgently needed a corneal transplant

Time: July 1st 2022

Venue: Vil lage 5, Thach Hoa Commune, Thach 
That District, Hanoi

Donation Amount: 10,100,000VND

Difficult Life Situation: Injured her right eye 
and urgently needed a corneal transplant

Periodic program “Sending Love to People Dealing with Difficult
Situations

iGo Club has collaborated with local authorities to help and support
people in difficult situations as follows:
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In September 2021, the campaign “Sending Love to Poor Workers in COVID-19” support necessities to the poor workers in Hanoi.
Therefore, iGomembers have collaboratedwithVietnameseFatherlandFront to givemeaningful gifts to these difficult situations.
On the occasion of FPT “For the Community” Day on March 13, 2022, FPTmembers and FPTU employees had a volunteer journey to schools
in the rural mountainous area of Song Ma district, Son La province. Many gifts were directly given to poor students of Huoi Pat
Kindergarten, Huoi Lech Kindergarten and Primary School, Chieng Xom Primary School, Huoi Hua Primary School. At the same time, all
members participated in the opening ceremonyof BanMon school.
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